
 

 

REQUEST FOR QUOTES #2018-126 
BARTON PARK MAIN WATER LINE REPLACEMENT-PHASE 1 

RESPONSE TO CLARIFYING QUESTIONS #1 
January 15, 2019 

 
Note that these are questions submitted by interested firms to the above referenced solicitation.  The 
below answers are for clarification purposes only and in no way alter or amend the RFQ as published.   
 

1. What diameter is the pipe to be replaced and what is the material? 
 
Answer: The main lines (A&C) are 2-1/2” PVC, however the feeder line (D) is 2” PVC. This is 
based on what can been seen at inlets and valve box, and doesn’t mean that there isn’t an 
underground section somewhere where the pipe is smaller or larger from a previous repair or 
work. 

 
 

End of Clarifying Questions #1 
 
 


